TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS:

THE FOLLOWING SOLICITATION SCHEDULED TO CLOSE ON
MONDAY, OCTOBER, 5, 2009 IS HEREBY CANCELLED:

RM-09-RFP-136-BY4-RKG FOR A CONTRACTOR TO PROVIDE LABORATORY
SERVICES FOR SAINT ELIZABETHS HOSPITAL

Any and all questions pertaining to this solicitation must be submitted in writing to:

Samuel J. Feinberg, CPPO, CPPB
Director, Contracts and Procurement
Agency Chief Procurement Officer
Department of Mental Health
Contracts and Procurement Administration
64 New York Avenue, 4™ Floor
Washington, DC 20002
Telephone: (202) 671-3188
Fax: (202) 671-3395
E-mail: Samuel.Feinberg@dc.gov

Thank you,

Robin Knight Griffin, Contract Specialist
Department of Mental Health

Contracts and Procurement Administration
64 New York Ave., NE, 4th Floor
Washington, DC 20002

Phone: (202) 671-0184

Fax: (202)671-3395
Robin.Knight@dc.gov




